
SKIBACS 2022 Trip Book Teaser 
SKIBACS has started planning trips for the 

2022 season and is thrilled to send this 

teaser to all our members, to help 

everyone pencil in their calendar with 

next year’s fun activities. As usual we will be heading to our most treasured destinations 

like Whistler and Sun Peaks, with the addition of destinations less frequented or never 

traveled to by SKIBACS. As you might expect we will be heading to Europe in 2022 as it 

has been too long since we have made a trip across the pond. I cannot wait, it is going to 

be great! 

 

Our first trip will be to Whistler, B.C. in mid-January. We in the 

Northwest are situated in the perfect spot, located remarkably close 

to North America’s premier ski and snowboard destination. 

 

The second trip will be to Sun Peaks, B.C. in late January or early 

February. This is another popular destination as the resort and 

mountain has something for everyone. 

 

The third trip is still TBD and will be situated over most school’s 

mid-winter break in February, allowing families with kids to enjoy a 

ski and snowboard vacation together.     

 

…. And to cap off the winter season, SKIBACS will be going to Europe in late February or 

early March. Where might it be? … France or Italy or Switzerland or … 

 

Shawn Erieau 

SKIBACS Trip Chair 


